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Vessel Identified 
 On May 19th 2010, investigators from the Konstanz Police in Germany contacted the VPD 
Marine Unit for assistance in identifying a suspicious vessel enroute to Russia.  
A bulletin requesting assistance was fanned out via Stolen Boats Canada, and within hours, 
Vancouver marine surveyor, Philip Oldham contacted police with information leading to the 
vessel’s identification. As a result, an international investigation is ongoing between German 
authorities, US Department of Homeland Security and the Vancouver Police Marine Unit. 
Investigators on this file appreciate all the assistance provided from the marine community in 
this incident.    
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